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Jennifer Wallis

From: Gary Monzo <glmonzo@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 9:45 AM
To: Jennifer Wallis
Subject: Comments on P14-1186 Hagib Haddad
Attachments: Short list Documents 8019 GEW ex Monzo.pdf; Golden Eagle Estates CC&Rs Article VIII 

(g) Page 20.pdf

Jennifer, 
  
Attached is a short list of document which we want incorporated into the staff report.  These are relevant to the evolution 
of the issue regarding the house design and its impact on us.  Also attached is a page of the GEE CC&R's  Article VIII (g) 
page 20 describing basis of approval. 
  
I can provide hard copies if needed.  
  
Please confirm receipt. 
  
Gary Monzo 

Handy/Cell number: (925)519-9036  
8023 Golden Eagle Way 
Pleasanton, CA. 94588 
USA 
 

Click here to report this email as spam. 
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Jennifer Wallis

From: Susan Miller <sukimiller@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 6:17 PM
To: Jennifer Wallis
Subject: P14-1186: Comments

Hi Jennifer, 

I am writing with regard to the above-mentioned application for design review.  I have lived in lower Golden 
Eagle for the past 20 years, frequently hiking up Golden Eagle Way to the Augustin Bernal Trail.  

This is an extremely visible lot, which can be seen from Foothill Road.  I observed the stake-out of the proposed 
home on the lot.  I am also aware that this particular lot allows only a medium-sized home to be built 
horizontally in character with the 2nd story to be situated in the back of the home, as opposed to the proposed 
vertical design.  The proposed home of 6,841 sq ft is not only extremely large (not medium sized), but it is a 
solid 2 story structure with the 2nd floor situated near the front of the home - clearly a vertically designed home 
as opposed to horizontal.

I feel that the size and design of this home is not appropriate for this lot location due to its high 
visibility.  Precluding my opinion, it does not meet the planning guidelines for Golden Eagle Estates, which 
were thoughtfully developed with the objective of developing unobtrusive homes within the lot/slope 
configurations of the hills - and approved by the City of Pleasanton back in 1994.

I would like to request that the Planning Commission review the building specifications, the approved the lot 
visibility, and reconcile it against this home design.  It does not fit the lot, the development, nor the parameters 
of the architectural guidelines of Golden Eagle.

Thank you for your consideration.

Susan Miller 

Susan B. Miller 
7880 Cypress Creek Court 
Pleasanton, CA   94588 
(925) 452-7854 
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